
 

 

[Zoller, Maude Jane] 
 
 

MISS ZOLLER LONG ACTIVE FOR HOSPITAL 

 
Little Falls—Miss Maude Jane Zoller, 86, of 553 Garden St., died 

yesterday in Little Falls Hospital. 
She actively supported the hospital for many years.  She was a former 

president of the hospital board and in 1922 was instrumental in organizing 
the doctors’ staff there. The endowment fund for the hospital was started 

under her guidance. 
Miss Zoller was born in Little Falls, daughter of Jacob and Mary Dygert 

Zoller.  She was graduated from Dana Hall, Wellesley, Mass., and Wellesley 
College. 

She was a member of St. Paul’s Universalist Church and was active in its 

Sunday School, Friendly Heart Class and other church activities.  She was a 
member of the DAR and the Herkimer County Humane Society. 

She leaves a brother, John I. Zoller, Little Falls, and a sister, Miss Zaida 
Zoller, with whom she lived. 

The funeral will be Thursday at the convenience of the family from the 
Chapman Funeral Home.  The Rev. Robert W. Sterling, Universalist church 

pastor, will officiate.  Burial will be in Fairview Cemetery. 
Calling hours will be from 2 to 4 and 7 to 9 today and tomorrow. 
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